
 
 
 
 

Mr. Pierre Gyselinck,  
President of Belgian Disability Forum 
 
Distinguished Mr. Pierre Gyselinck, 

 
On behalf of "Zamin" International Public Foundation and the UNICEF Country 

Office in Uzbekistan, we have the honor to invite you to attend the high-level 

International Web-Forum «Ensuring inclusion for children with disabilities» on 

November 19, 2021.  

The forum is dedicated to the World Children’s Day, annually celebrated 

on November 20, and UNICEF’s 75th Anniversary.  

The forthcoming International Web-Forum will focus on the issues of creating 

an inclusive environment for children with disabilities as well as the best practices on 

applying international standards for the implementation of the UN Convention on the 

Rights of Persons with Disabilities.  

The forum is expected to involve the heads of UN agencies, representatives of 

international and regional organizations, foreign public funds, the diplomatic corps in 

Uzbekistan and national institutions as well as civil society. 

We look forward to your participation in the forum. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Tamila Alieva 

Director  
"Zamin" International 

Public Foundation 

 Munir Mammadzade 

UNICEF Representative 
in Uzbekistan 

 


